
SoonerCare Fax Blast 
 
Date:  March 19th, 2007 
 
Dear Dental Providers, 
 
We are conducting a survey to better serve you and our members, and also get some 
feedback about treating our pregnant population.  Please assist us by logging on to the 
secure website on Monday March 19th and opening your global messages.  You will find 
the URL link to our survey.  The survey will take approximately one minute of your time.    
 
Group dental practices please fill out a survey for each individual Dentist in your 
practice.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the SoonerCare Program. 
 
 
For information on the Importance of Dental care During Pregnancy visit the following 
websites: 
 
American Academy of Periodontology 
www.perio.org/consumer/pregnancy 
www.perio.org/consumer/women_risk 
www.perio.org/consumer/mbc.baby 
www.perio.org/consumer/pregnancy-news 
www.perio.org/consumer/mothers 
www.perio.org/consumer/preg-diab 
 
American Pregnancy Association 
www.americanpregnancy.org/pregnancyhealth/dentalwork 
 
Academy of General Dentistry 
www.agd.org/consumer/topics/pregnancy_gingivitis.asp 
www.agd.org/consumer/topics/pregnancy/main.asp 
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